ingle-Use Plastic
THE WEEK OF
MARCH 8th - 14th

REFUSE TO USE
SINGLE-USE PLASTIC

(beverage bottles, ziplock bags, plastic wrap, disposable

plastic lids, straws, grocery bags, etc.)
During Catholic Sisters Week.
Are you willing to

accey{ The challenge?

If you would like to be featured in this challenge, contact
Lynn Wagner by February 27th to discuss more details at
lwagner@scsh.org or call/text 724-689-8456

‘ 1 CATHOLIC

t SISTERS WEEK
March 8 - 14




